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Our Reference 2007/084/RG/HW                           Zeist, February 22, 2007 

 

Subject: Korfball in Romania / JWC 2007   

 

Dear Prof Iacoban, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the development of korfball in Romania is moving in the 

right direction. 

 

As you are aware the activities of demonstrating and implementing korfball in Romania, were 

successfully organised from 3 to 10 December 2006 in Bucharest, Cluj-Napoca and Targu Mures under 

the patronage of the International Korfball Federation (IKF) and furthermore there were promotional 

activities in Ploiesti in January 2007. As a result of these activities, it actually is so far, that Romania will 

participate in the Junior World Cup 2007, to be held in Leeuwarden, the Netherlands from 6 to 8 April 

2007. 

 

We have understood that you have been actively supporting the sport and its promoters in the last 

couple of months, for which we would like to thank you and we also express our hope that this support 

will continue in the future.  

 

Once again expressing our appreciation, we are looking for a continued successful collaboration. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

International Korfball Federation, 

     
Henk Welmers      Richard Grotendorst MSc, LL.M. 

IKF Council Member     IKF Development Officer for Romania 
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To: Prof Cristian Iacoban 

President AC Iacris Bucuresti, Romania 

 

 

 

 


